
To the Members of the Senate Rules Committee: 
 

I am in support of the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact.   I am 
opposed to SB 1512 that refers the question to the voters. 

 
It is the job of legislators to make the law.  Every law in every state that 
determines how electoral votes are awarded has been decided by state 

legislators.  The citizens of Oregon have elected you to do just that.   And the 
overwhelming voice of the citizens of Oregon has been to join the NPVIC. 
 

If the Oregon legislature passes a law to join the NPVIC, let the onus be on the 
opposition to NPV to organize a signature campaign to put the vote before the 

people.  SB 1512 turns lawmaking on it's head.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric Halperin 

PO Box 2864 
Gearhart, OR  97138 
 


